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We are pleased to announce the release of the first video in a 4-part series in which Matt Dunn, Brielle Kilmartin and Jeremy Steckel discuss 
cybersecurity enforcement and the Stop Hacks and Improve Electronic Data Security (“SHIELD”) Act. This first video introduces the series and 
provides a roadmap for what is to follow.

View the first video below.
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